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As a biologist, conservationist, and educator, having live animals in an educational 

environment is absolutely crucial. When children and adults connect to animals and 

form true bonds, they take action to make sure their wild counterparts are protected 

for a lifetime. I urge you to vote no. Voting no is the way we save wildlife!  


